From: registrar

Sent: July-21-17 2:39 PM

To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:55 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Richard Peever

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are requesting an extension of time from June 14, 2017. We received notice of this application from Hydro One on
June 5, 2017 at 8 a.m.. The

email containing the notice was sent Sunday, June 4th at 9:44 p.m. This is

an insufficient timeframe to review all documentation and form a presentation. When we searched the Ontario Energy
Board website as per the directions given in the notice received, we found this has been ongoing since February of
2017.

Yours truly

Richard Peever

-- Attachment --





